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OPEN YOUTH ROOM SCHEDULE 

Our Open Youth Rooms continue in October and November.  We meet on 

Sunday evenings at 6:30 p.m. in the Youth Room.  We conclude at 8:00 p.m. 

During our time together, we will have time for devotions, informational 

time, fellowship and fun in the Youth Room and the school gym and 

refreshments. 

Upcoming dates for Open Youth Room are October 14, October 28 and 

November 4.  Those attending the National Youth Gathering next summer 

will be asked to attend a special meeting in the month of November.  Look for 

a date and time for this meeting. 

 

“God can restore what is broken and change it 

into something amazing.  All you need is faith.”           

Joel 2:25 

 

YOUTH BIBLE CLASS AND SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Our Youth Bible Class and Sunday School continue to meet on Sunday mornings at 9:45 a.m.  The Sixth- Eighth Graders 

meet in the church basement while the High School Class meets in the School Conference Room. 

LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS 

The October outing will be to Drury Lane to see the musical “Little Shop of Horrors”  The 

date for this event is Saturday, October 20.  We will meet at the school at 4:00 p.m. and should return between 7:30 and 

8:00 p.m. The cost for a ticket is $25. 

The sign-up sheets are in the Youth Room and the Eighth Grade Room in the school.  Friends are invited to attend.  Sign 

them up when you sign up.  There is a dress code for this event.  It is semi-formal.  Your parents cn explain this if you do 

not know what this is.  

A RECENT SUCCESS 

Thank you to all the youth 

and their parents who helped 

at our Community Clinic on 

September 29. Your help, no 

matter big or small,made a 

difference in the lives of those 

who came here seeking help. 

The light of Christ shined 

through all you did during the 

set-up, the actual clinic, and 

the clean-up. 

 

 

 



WINTER SKI RETREAT 2019 

We are booked for our first Ski Retreat in several years.  The cost for retreat will be $200.  We will leave on January 2 at 

11:00 a.m.  and will return around 3:00 p.m. on January 4.   

Our accommodations are at the Great Wolf Resort and Water Park.  On January 3, we will go to Cascade Mountain to Ski 

for about 6 hours.  Ski lessons will be available for anyone who needs it.  You will have water park time when we get back 

from skiing.  Each night we will have a Bible Study and each morning we will have a devotion.  There is only room for 14 

youth.  We currently have 4 spots left.  If we have more sign-up, we will investigate reserving another room. 

The cost will include transportation, food, accommodations at Great Wolf, the water park, skiing, ski rental and lessons. 

 

Sign-up in the Youth Room or in the Eigth Grade classroom.  Friends are invited to attend. 

 

2019 NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING 

The triennial LCMS Youth Gathering is less than one year away (July 10-15).  This time the assembly of over 20,000 youth 

and chaperones will take place in Minneapolis.  Registration material was shared at the Parent Meeting in August. 

This gathering is open to all students who are going into Grade 8 – Seniors in High School.  The LCMS has set up a 

website at lcmsgathering.com with a lot of information on this event.  They are, also, on a number of social media sites. 

If you are planning on attending this event, your registration form plus a $150 non-refundable deposit is due by October 

14. 

Since we will be driving this time the approximate cost will be $850 per person.  This will include program cost, travel, 

hotel, and food. 

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Grady at 708-990-5020 or rgrady@tlbr.org 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rgrady@tlbr.org


NOVEMBER OUTING 

Plans are being made to head to Gameworks in Schaumburg to play video games and have lunch.  The tentative date is 

November 17.  More information will be shared when they are finalized.  Look for more information in the next newsletter. 

 

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 

We had to move the date originally selected to volunteer at FMSC to Friday, November 9.  We are currently holding 15 

spots for this night.  The plan is leave from the school around 5:30 p.m. and return around 10:15 p.m.  We will go out for 

dinner beforehand.  Our actual serving time will be 7:45 p.m.- 9:30 p.m. 

Cost for this event will be $10.  Sign-up sheets are in the usual spots.  Friends are welcome to attend. 

 

2019 WEEK OF HOPE 

Our Middle School Week of Hope is scheduled for July 21-26 in Kenosha, Wisconsin.  We will spend a week working with 

different organizations in that area beginning on Monday morning.  This week will offer opportunities for spiritual growth 

and fellowship with other youth from around the area.  The cost for the trip will be $400 and includes all food, 

transportation, lodging and program costs.  If you have other questions, please contact Mr. Grady. 

 


